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SETTLEMENT FRAMEWORK AT THE SECTORIAL TABLE

Our Negotiating Committee has agreed, with the employer, to a settlement plan covering the main provisions, but excluding those on salaries, of our collective agreement to be negotiated at the national level.

However, this settlement framework is not preventing us to pursue discussions on provisions of a lesser importance. The content of this settlement framework represents only one portion of what we have to negotiate. Of course, there are also elements such as salaries and pay equity to be determined. As soon as all the elements will be in place, you will have to vote in general assembly on a detailed global proposition.

FTQ-CSN CENTRAL TABLE

We are full of hope that the ongoing mobilization and the fact of having agreed to a settlement framework with the employer on the main normative clauses will make the government modify its initial offer on salaries. If the government wants a settlement this fall, he will have to. Another alternative is of course a decree. However, he will have to live with the consequences that such a stroke of power would generate on the motivation of all the personnel.

PAY EQUITY

The work being done in conformity with the provisions of the Law on pay equity is progressing. If this rhythm is maintained, we will be in a position in a couple of weeks to know the salary adjustments which the job titles held primarily by women will benefit from.

Obviously, the days ahead are crucial.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General
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